
Have a question? Want to 
help out? Want to know 

what’s going on? You can 
contact the officers and 

members of Quincy Lodge in 
many ways:

Stated Meetings
1st and 3rd Tuesdays of each 

month, 7:30pm

Madison Co. Masters and 
Wardens Meetings

3rd Wednesday of each 
month

Lodge Phone Number
765.552.5863

Master’s Phone Number
765.557.9606

Master’s e-mail
rob_reese396@yahoo.com

Lodge website
www.quincylodge230.org

JANUARY 2008

SEE US ON THE WEB AT:
www.quincylodge230.org



Brethren,

Hello all. I hope you all had a 
great holiday, and I wish you 
the best for 2008.

I would like you to note the 
calendar included in this 
newsletter. It includes many of 
the set dates for Lodge 
activities and shows that we 
will be very busy this year. 
Along with the typical stated 
meetings, we are planning a 
150yr Rededication Ceremony, 
the Memorial Day Breakfast, 
the Lodge Picnic, a pilgrimage 
to the Indiana Masonic Home 
Festival, a Master 
Masons/Wives/Widows night, 
as well as degree work 
throughout the year.

With all these activities, there 
are plenty of opportunities for 
brethren to help out in any way 
they can. The year 2008 should 
be more than just meetings and 
paying bills – It should be a lot 
of fun! Hope to see you there.

Fraternally, 
Eric Reese 

WM 

***150yr Rededication Ceremony***
September 20th

January 12th
Grand Lodge Founder’s Day

Indianapolis

May 20th & 21st
Grand Lodge Annual Communication

Indianapolis

May 24th
Memorial Day Breakfast

at the Lodge, 7:00am

August 15th-17th
Come see us at the Elwood Glass Festival!!!

August 17th
Indiana Masonic Home Festival

Franklin

October 4th
Annual Lodge Picnic

3:00pm

December 6th
Masonic Family Night
at the Lodge, 5:00pm

December 27th
Feast of St. John

Ovid Lodge 

I am very excited about my 
officer corp. this year. I believe the 
Lodge has voted in, and I have 
appointed, a very capable group of 
guys. They are truly a mix of 
young enthusiasm with a seasoned 
knowledge base. 
–WM
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